
This week we have 
been learning about 
The Three Little Pigs 
and how that story is 
a fairy tale. We got to 

act out the story of 
the three little pigs 

and read the story. In 
small group we made 
the three pigs houses 
and we put the pigs in 

order from smallest 
to largest. We also got 
to use the ten frame 

to count pumpkin 
seeds. 

Reminders:
-There will be no 

school next 
Friday(October 8th)
-Fall Break October 

11th-15th

-We will be having a 
Halloween festival on 
October 29th.(more 

info. to come)


